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October 29, 2013

To:	Ms. Sue Tanner, Hearing Examiner
	
From:	Geoff Wentlandt
	
Re:	Prehearing Request for W-13-008 



The Department of Planning and Development (DPD) requests a prehearing meeting related to the appeal of the SEPA Determination of Non Significance (DNS) filed by Mr. Dennis Saxman et. all, Hearing Examiner case number W-13-008.  

The people from DPD that we request to be present for the prehearing meeting include Geoff Wentlandt, Bill Mills, and Mike Podowski.  We request that the meeting be held no earlier than November 4th, since Bill Mills is out of town until that day.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please contact me with any questions, or to discuss scheduling. 
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